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Diary Dates 

 

6th-12th Feb - Children’s Mental Health Week 

7th Feb - Internet Safety 

10th Feb - School Breaks up (Half Term) 

20th Feb - School Re-opens 

2nd March - World Book Day 

7th-10th March - Lineham Farm (Year 6) 

13th-17th March - National Science Week 

W/C 20th March - Parent Consultations 

31st March - Easter Assembly 9.00am 

School Dinners 

 

On Wednesday 18th January our catering 

team will be providing a special menu to   

celebrate Chinese New Year. Please see the 

attached menu for more details. 

Reading Books & Reading Records 

 

Please ensure reading books and reading 
records are brought into school each week 
as part of your child's reading homework. 
Please note, when reading books or records 
are frequently lost, there may be a charge 
(£2 per reading book and 50p per reading 
record).   

Pizza Party 

 

As Red Class had the best overall               
attendance in the Autumn Term, winning 6 
weeks in total, they had a fantastic time    
eating delicious pizza on Monday afternoon!  

Of course, healthy snacks were available too 
but the pizza was eaten first! The children 
then went outside to burn off the extra      
calories but some must have eaten a bit too 
much as they preferred a bit of quiet time in 
the classroom. Thank you to all for           
supporting the children with their attendance 
and getting them to school on time each day. 

Booster Sessions 

 

Next week sees the start of our SATS booster 
sessions to provide additional support for 
year 6 children in the lead up to SATS. If you 
have not been contacted yet then please 
email your child’s class teacher for further 
information. 

Christmas Sing-Along 

 

Not to be forgotten, as part of our busy run 
up to Christmas, in the final week of the term 
a number of our children from across the 
school enjoyed a Christmas Sing-along at 
Pudsey Civic Hall with Miss Houlden and Mrs 
Brookes. They all had a wonderful time. 

Absence  

 

If your child is not going to be in school for any reason, please make sure that you contact 

school to let us know. This can be done via telephone or by emailing office@victoria-

jun.leeds.sch.uk  If children are absent and we are not aware of the reason, then the absence 

will be recorded as unauthorised.  


